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NANCY SALGADO NAMED NRC SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR AT PALO VERDE

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in the Region IV office in Arlington, Texas, have
selected Nancy Salgado as the Senior Resident Inspector at the Palo Verde nuclear power plant west of
Phoenix, Arizona. 

Ms. Salgado began her career at NRC in 1991 in the Region II (Atlanta, GA) Reactor Engineer
Intern Program and completed rotations in the Region II Division of Reactor Projects and Division of
Reactor Safety as well as the Division of Reactor Projects in the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation in
Rockville, Maryland.  After graduating from the intern program in 1993, she was permanently assigned
to the Division of Reactor Safety, Region II, as a reactor inspector.  In 1995, Salgado accepted a position
as a resident inspector at the Oconee Nuclear Station in South Carolina, and in 1997 became a resident
inspector at Palo Verde.  

Salgado holds a B.S. in Electrical Engineering from New Mexico State University.  She lives in
Goodyear, Arizona, with her husband, and their two children.

Every U.S. commercial nuclear power plant has at least two NRC resident inspectors. They serve
as the agency’s eyes and ears at the facility, conducting regular inspections, monitoring significant work
projects and writing periodic reports which are available to the public. 

The NRC resident inspectors at Palo Verde can be reached at 623-386-3638.   
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